
Virtual Post-Secondary Expo Hosted by Career Year Academy 

 

Dear parents, guardians, teachers, educators, 

We are currently living in unique and unprecedented times. 
 
Our way of life, our daily habits and our vision of the future have been greatly affected by the 
coronavirus pandemic. As a parent of 4 children and a college professor myself, I see first 
hand how this crisis affects the education of our children. 
 
One group that is particularly affected is the current high school graduation class. With student 
expo cancellations since the start of the COVID-19 crisis, some of them are now living with 
stress and uncertainty at a critical time where they have to make one of the most important 
decisions of their young lives. 
 
Our team at Career Year Academy want to help them! 

 
  

We have taken the initiative to create a Virtual Student Expo! 
 
From June 5 to 7, we are expecting universities, colleges and professional training centers from 
across Canada! They will be able to communicate their programs, their offers and help your 
students make an informed decision for their future. 
 
And the best part... it's completely free for them to register and attend! 
 
We are asking for your help in promoting and sharing this information with your parents and 
affected students so that they can register (here is the link): 
 
www.virualstudentexpo.com 
 
For students who have already completed their application or received their acceptance letter, 
this is a great opportunity for them to meet their future school of choice and ask questions. 
Whether it's about scholarships, enrollment or information on student loans, here is their chance 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.virtualstudentexpo.com%2F&data=01%7C01%7Clnarmstr%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cfaa8f0f6e183410e5eaa08d7f069edc8%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0&sdata=SMiNWJCaBIAcoqipeTbp5%2BiOkH1AiDWGMYWgO9ruHGc%3D&reserved=0


to connect with someone in person. It might even help solidify a final decision for those 
considering multiple offers. 
 
So please help us spread the word to your amazing parents and students! 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and collaboration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Charles-Edouard McIntyre 
President Career Year Academy 
613.323.0427 
cemc@careeryearacademy.com 
 
www.careeryearacademy.com 
www.virtualstudentexpo.com 
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